
PLANNING BOARD 

November 12, 2020 
 

Agenda Notice 

 
The Planning Board will be holding a public hearing on Thursday, November 
12, 2020 at the Weare Town Office Building, beginning at 7:00 PM.  
 
CIP Committee Chair Jack Dearborn (Capital Improvement Plan) discussion 
 
Conceptual: Aric Lantiegne of AG Paintball on 158 Deering Center Road would 
like to discuss site plan review. 
 
Minutes from October 22, 2020 
Continue review of subdivision regulations revisions 
Continue discussion of private road/conditional use ordinance  
Administrative items 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the Covid-19 social distance order and the Town of Weare declaration of 

emergency we will be practicing the safe-distancing and will only allow ten people in the 

meeting room at one time. 

You may be asked to wait in hall and/or outside for your hearing to be called. 

If you have any questions or concerns ahead of time and to help avoid the gathering of 10 

or more people, please email Kdearborn-luce@weare.nh.gov.    
 

 

 

NOTE: Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs to be provided a 

reasonable accommodation in order to participate, should call the Town Office at 529-2250 or 529-7586, at 

least 24 hours in advance so arrangements can be made. 
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Kelly Dearborn-Luce 

Land Use Coordinator 


